Proposed Minutes
Programs Committee
March 14, 2012
Voting Members Present: Bob Kerns,  Terry LaRosa, Evelyn Bless,  Kathy Sutton, Bob Uhlig and Nancy Stearns

Voting Members Absent:   Jim Burge and Jan McCarthy
Staff Present:  Paul Berg, Todd Dunkle, Adrienne Hutelmyer, Ruth Levy and Richard Haerther.
The meeting was called to order at 3:10 and the minutes of the February 8, 2012 minutes were approved as written by general consent.

Feed back from the first annual meeting was discussed and a suggestion was made to video the staff to present at future annual meetings and also add a preview of upcoming events.

Paul Berg opened a discussion regarding the new direction of the committee and touched on areas of concern which included volunteer program, mobilization, rumor control and community service volunteers.
Kathy asked that a “wordsmithing” of the committee’s new direction be presented at the next meeting.

Paul reviewed Programs:
Arts In The Park – still open for artists

Masquerade Ball – Nancy Stearns offered to lead and selected October 27th as the date.  October event would be combined with this date.
Golf Outing – looking for a lead and will ask for a volunteer at the March board meeting.

Holiday event – possible play “Tim & Scrooge”, Richard investigating.
Gainer Roberts has joined the committee and presented her program and event schedule through December.

Outreach, Marketing and Artistic updates were tabled until the April 11th meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:50 PM.  The next Programs/Events meeting will be held Wednesday, April 11, 2012, at 3PM.

 submitted by Nancy Stearns
